HERITAGE IDENTIFICATION, MANAGEMENT & PROTECTION
email address: sphephelo.dube@amafainstitute.co.za
Contact person: Sphephelo Dube

Tel. no.: 033-3946543

Date: 14 July 2025
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KWAZULU-NATAL

AMAFA

& RESEARCH INSTITUTE

To: Philip Maree

Address

10 Balgownie Cres.
Durban North

4051

Site Address:
Erf/lot/farm no: Erf 2484

Dear Sir/Madam
RE: 10 Balgownie Crescent, Durban North, 4051

1. Please be informed that your application made in terms of section 37 of the KwaZulu-Natal
Amafa and Research Institute Act, Act No. 5 of 2018, was considered by the Amafa Institute
Heritage Officer's Committee on 2 July 2025.

2. The committee considered the heritage significance of the property and has resolved that
the property has no heritage significance and is not conservation worthy.

3. As aresult, no further applications in terms of section 37 are required in respect of the
property.

Yours sincerely
</L£f-z#°//"/

Mrs Sandisiwe Qashane
ACTING Deputy Head: Heritage Identification, Management & Protection



